
Introduction of 45 kg bag of urea: - 

 In order to ensure balanced use of fertilizers and reduce the 

consumption of urea, vide notification dated 4th September, 2017 

Government of India has decided to introduce 45 kg of urea in place of 

50kg bags. The MRP of urea was to be notified by Department of 

Agriculture Cooperation and Farmers’ welfare. 

 Accordingly, vide Gazette notification dated 1st March, 2018, DAC&FW 

has notified the MRP of 45 kg bag of urea at Rs 242 per bag. 

 Vide notification dated 9th March, 2018, Department of Fertilizers had 

given a period of two months from the date of notification of MRP as 

lead time to Urea units ensure smooth implementation of the policy. 

 

 


